
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                    Term: Term 5 2023-2024              

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
One of the most exciting events this term was 

the arrival of our fabulous climbing net. 

Students have enjoyed personal challenge 

making it up as far as they feel comfortable, 

many making it to the top and all feeling 

more confident with each try!  

 

Lulworth class have been looking at features 

of a diary this term. Students have looked at 

different examples of fiction such as Adrian 

Mole or reflecting real life such as Anne Frank. 

They have compared and contrasted diaries 

so that they know what to include in entries 

of their own and to include their own feelings 

and opinions. Reviewing the books has 

opened up lots of cross-curricular discussion.  

 

In maths students have been telling the time 

with more accuracy and practised using 

money and budgeting and honing technical 

drawing skills to plan a room.  In science we 

have learned about sound.  

 

All the students enjoy cookery, learning about 

healthy eating and creating savoury rice 

dishes, flap jack, plaited bread, minestrone 

soup and marble cake. Some have been 

making birdboxes ready for Castle Fest.   

 

At Earth Trust and Smelly Wellies there has 

been an opportunity to look after the animals 

and learn about edible plants growing in the 

wild.  

 

A local artist visited school to work with 

students on a collaborative ‘Birds of Flight’ 

project which will be on display at Thatcham 

Discovery Centre.  

 

Lulworth have been learning how to play the 

accordion and drums in music lessons and 

have been kept active in PE lessons with 

tennis, trying out the scooter boards or 

mastering forward flips, rolls and a lazy vault 

in gymnastics and parkour.  

 

Have a fabulous half term holiday.  

Karin, Lauren, Michael and Sam  

Lulworth Team 

 

   
 

    
 

               

           
 

                                   
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  24th May 

First day back: 3rd June 

 

Castle Fest:  

Saturday 22nd June 1:00-3:00pm  

 


